3/3/2014
Park and Tree Board Meeting

In attendance: Reba Casler, Sabrina Parnham, Beth Davis, Matt Johnson, Rick Homkes, Laura Redding and Josh Welch

1) Misha adjusted planned placement of trees to match DNR’s requests. Park Board approves changes and this new plan will be presented to at the town council meeting, in addition to addressing potential Lion’s Club bleacher placements.  Josh presented the possibility of connecting the walking trail to American Health Network by sidewalk.  New trees will be planted at the interurban station and old trees will come out unless Historical society wishes to keep them.  The total number of trees to plant in project has been decreased to 75 in order to have more money available to train the surveyors.  Brehob presented the lowest bid for the project ($3,000 less than competitors). 
2) $88 raised from the Chili’s fundraiser night.  Discussed future restaurants
3) Insurance money coming in today for CC repairs
4) Erica will be working with the CC web site designer
5) At most recent council meeting, the Town Board reported Russiaville is an incorporated township and therefore will not be enforcing the county’s sign ordinance.  Rick will discuss the matter further with Mike Kanable of the planning commission.
6) Josh will be meeting with WHS teachers to finalize dates and plans for April/May landscaping projects.  Chrysler group would like to plant the tress.  Finalizations will be made that the next meeting.   Possibility of having pizza donated for the kids was discussed.
7) Matt will find pricing on wooden sign frames for “event parking only” in CC lot
8) Discussed future plans for the CC playground.  Chrysler and Kaboom will be explored for funding, design, and construction.  Park Board discussed and agreed that all organizations requesting free rental of the CC should seek Town Board approval. 
9) 200 seedlings have been offered as a donation.  Rick will present placement options next meeting.

